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Diary Dates 2025 

Wednesday 12th, 25th February 5th March &12th March –Pentabus Theatre 

Company with  Federation Yr 5s 

Thursday 13th February—Bedstone Cross Country 

Half term : Monday 17th February 2025 

Tuesday 18th March—Pentabus theatre company Yr 5’s rehearsal and performance @ Ludlow 

Assembly rooms (Info to follow) 

Return to School : Monday 24th February 2025 

Thursday 27th February– Sponsored Federation challenge  

Tuesday 4th March– World book day in school (info will follow) 

Thursday 6th March Olympian visit 

Monday 7th—Wednesday 9th Arthog residential 

                            Easter half term:  Monday 14th April 2025 

Monday 28th April—30th Pioneer Residential 

6.2.25 

Happy people 
stop arguments, 
happy people 
make people  
happy, happy 
people help      
people.  



Class News 

Preschool 

 

 

 

We have had a busy week, celebrating Chinese New Year with the children making a dragon and 
dancing to the beat of the drum. The children certainly enjoyed being together and building the 
body, lots of fantastic rhythm. 

Our focus story this week is "Going on a bear hunt" exploring all the different weathers and expe-
riencing the sensory area with, mud, snow and wavy grass. 

The children are all enjoying their physical time on the yard, using the traffic lights and road signs. 

Class1
Firstly, thanks so much to all the parents of children in Reception who have come into class     
this week to see a phonics session in action. It's been great to have you. Please keep hearing 
your child read at home, they need to practise their reading skills with you!  

The Reception children are loving all the learning opportunities in the Creative Area, here's 
Jemima writing and Tommy LJ  standing next to a person from the new bricks. 

On Monday the Year One and Two children enjoyed a visit to the church to find out why a 
church is special to Christians. Debbie Pope, who's a church warden showed us around and 

introduced us to all the important features of a church: the font, the altar, the pulpit and more. 



Class News 

Class 2 

This week, we have been working on creating timelines to show the events of the story, 

‘The Fossil Girl’ by Catherine Brighton. We are now beginning to use these timelines to 

help us write a recount of Mary’s amazing discovery.  

 

Class 3 

Class 3 have created a selection of parachutes this week in order to conduct an investigation to 
find out how the size of the canopy affects the time it takes to fall.  The children recorded and    
analysed their results and came to their own conclusions about the force of air resistance.  



Attendance  

Attendance Figures for last week:27.1.25-31.1.25 

                                  Teme (Class 1) 90% 

                              Hales  (Class2) 82% 

                             Redlake (Class 3) 91.76% 

                    Overall: 87.92% Target 96% or better. 

Please remember our school day starts at 8.45am.  You must let us know if your 
child is not going to be in school on a day by 8.45 am. 

                      Information for Parents 

Tuesday 11th February  

 Safer Internet Day,  

We will be focusing on this in school.  Below is 
a link where you  can find more information 
and resources about Safer Internet Day here:  

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/
safer-internet-day-2025 

 

 

 Pre school reminder 

Please can we ask  parents to 
send spare clothes in.  Bags 

can be left in preschool.  

https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkUvK3DAQhE9jb4KNnh57oUVC8kPWOYBpSW1b_9iS05IH5vZhXhDCQJb6qlQU1bDvY4QNzRk-wYYml0Q4UYolNzslf7gSUqy98UoPltVo-El2XGnFhho3COvocQ0XpOsYvBG9YEyLk-xPT_UGuVaac8XVk22YM8w4luuO5oEsJfAOcnlaCHM6yOHb_xl_Hxgf4gsd9p724_b69k
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkUvK3DAQhE9jb4KNnh57oUVC8kPWOYBpSW1b_9iS05IH5vZhXhDCQJb6qlQU1bDvY4QNzRk-wYYml0Q4UYolNzslf7gSUqy98UoPltVo-El2XGnFhho3COvocQ0XpOsYvBG9YEyLk-xPT_UGuVaac8XVk22YM8w4luuO5oEsJfAOcnlaCHM6yOHb_xl_Hxgf4gsd9p724_b69k


 



 

The link below is to  the Shropshire Family Services newsletter, where you can find lots of information on what’s going on 

and where to go for support and advice. 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Faccounts%2FUKSHROPSHIRE%

2Fbulletins%2F3bbed53%3Freqfrom=share/1/010101928fff93a2-66d9edcf-85a0-4979-bceb-9dabe822a25e-000000/

It46J_wtLe1tYnDM50AP6hjYtcl77FEF2VmWnvD62UE=374 


